
News Supplement 
4-H Week

DUE September 22nd 

If you use my format, your email to news@osagecountyonline.com and 
ochcnews@gmail.com should look something like this: 

Name: 

Club: 

Years in 4H: 

Projects taken to the fair: 

Club Office Held: 

Favorite 4H activity from the year: 

Best 4-H memory/experience this year was: 

Feel free to add or omit any of the above questions/format, to make it your own. 

Before sending the email, make sure you attach a 4H photo of your child, saved as 
child’s “First & Last Name” 

mailto:news@osagecountyonline.com
mailto:ochcnews@gmail.com

	Text1: 
	Text2: 
	Text3: 
	Text5: 
	Text6: 
	Text7: 
	Text8: 
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
	Text11: 
	Image13_af_image: 
	Image40_af_image: 


